
Our partner charity, Pro Prietenia Arad (President Puiu Tarcea) has 
been selected to organize, with the Arad City Hall, the annual 
Crystal Ball taking place on the 19th of December at the Cultural 
Palace, Arad. All the proceeds this year will go towards the appeal 
for establishing a children’s ward at the Department of 
Otorinolaryngology* at Arad Municipal Clinical Hospital as well as a 
Centre for the Diagnosis of Hearing Deficiencies in Children.
*the branch of medicine that specializes in the diagnosis and                                  
treatment of ear, nose and throat and head and neck disorders.

THE FRIENDSHIP FOUNDATION                             
(UK – ROMANIA)                                          
encourages our supporters to give generously to

THE ARAD CITY APPEAL
for specialized medical provision for children
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Cheques in support of this appeal should be made out to               
‘The Friendship Foundation (UK-Romania)’
If you pay income tax please consider completing a Gift Aid form.                                 
Thank you. Your continued support of our Charity is invaluable.


